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The staff has done an excellent job in addressing the many
concerns associated with developing new reactor site criteria and
is to be complimented for its efforts on this difficult task.

I approve the staff recomIrandations given in the paper (option 4
in the Non-Seismic and Option 2 in the Seismic sections of the
rule) and agree with the comments made by Chairman Selin in his
vote on this paper. In addition, I offer the following comments:

1. It should be made totally clear, in the statement of
considerations (soc) and possibly in the requirements
themselves, that the new reactor siting requirements apply
only for initial siting for new plants and are not to be
used for evaluating applications for the renewal of existing
nuclear power plant licenses.

2. The soc shoula clarity and amplify the points raised in the
Commission meeting of March 1, 1994 regarding the
relationships, tradeoffs and amount of coupling between
standardized reactor designs and site acceptability.
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